Jeffery N. Rehlander, Superintendent jrehlander@gobles.org

May 26, 2021

**Dear School Community** 

Today, May 26, 2021, we received confirmation that one student has tested positive for Covid-19. We wish this team member a healthy recovery. While we must protect the privacy of the student involved, we believe it is best to communicate transparently with you.

The Van Buren/Cass Health Department has conducted a public health investigation which included contact tracing and has determined that no other students or adults have been impacted by these cases.

Please know that there is nothing more important to the District than the health and safety of our students, our staff, and our families. We will continue to follow health and safety protocols. If you have any questions or additional concerns about this matter, you are welcome to contact me.

Sincerely, Jeff Rehlander